
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in Stonebriar’s Preschool Pals Program.  We have a quality 

program structured to partner with you in providing the loving care and guidance that 

preschool children need.  The Preschool Pals Program has been planned for 18-month-old 

through 4-year-old children and 5-year-olds not yet enrolled in kindergarten.  We provide 

the atmosphere and experiences necessary for children to grow mentally, emotionally, 

socially, physically, and spiritually. 

 

 Children experience hands-on learning activities, Bible stories, movement and music, 

creative arts, science and discovery, outdoor experiences, snack, group time, and play 

under the loving guidance of our well trained staff.  Our Preschool Pals Program is often 

a child’s first experience in a preschool setting.  It is a safe way to introduce children to 

life and relationships outside the home. 

 

The Preschool Pals program is licensed by the Texas Department of Family and 

Protective Services and has been inspected and approved by the Collin County Health 

Department and the Frisco Fire Department.  Preschool Pals is also a member of the 

Texas Baptist Church Weekday Education Association. 

 

If you have any questions about our program, please contact me at 469-252-5370. 

 

For His Kids, 

 

 

 

Kelley Wilkinson 

Director 

 

“Let all the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, 

for the Kingdom of God belongs to such as these.” 

Mark 10:14 

 
Preschool Pals Office phone: 469-252-5370  ●  Preschool Pals Fax:  469-252-5421 

 
 


